
    

    

 

Water Primary School 
Short Visits Permission Slip 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents 
                                      
During the course of the school year, all children may, at different times, carry out study in the 
immediate vicinity of the school to support work in History, Geography, Science and Health Education.  
In addition, there is a termly rota for taking each class to a local swimming pool, usually Marl Pits, for 
swimming lessons as part of the statutory Physical Education Curriculum. 
 
We are not allowed to take children off the premises without permission from parents, however, it would 
be inappropriate to send out letters with permission slips for all of these activities, particularly when we 
often have to take our opportunities for this sort of work when the weather is fine so decisions have to 
be taken at short notice. 
 
I am therefore asking you to complete and return the slip below, giving us permission to: 
 

a) Take your child swimming 
 

b) include your child in work off the premises but in the immediate location of the school,i.e. in the 
area stretching from Lumb Baptist’s Church to Water Park on Burnley Road East, and behind the 
school as far as the top of Dean Lane 
 

c) Forest School visits 
 

d) Running club 
 

Our School Policy sets out the procedures and supervision requirements for all school visits.  Any visit to 
more distant locations will require separate permission and advance notification of all the arrangements. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Miss E McKay 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
I give / do not give (delete as appropriate) permission for my child  
 
Name of Child _______________________________________Class _______  
 
To take part in activities off the school premises including swimming, if this applies, and visits in the 
immediate locality of the school as explained to me by the school. 
 
 
Signature  ______________________  Print Name  _____________________(Parent/Guardian) 
 
Date   __________________________ 
 


